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August 17, 2018

Councilmember Monica Rodriguez
Chair, Information Technology and General Services Committee
Los Angeles City Hall
200 North Spring Street, Room 395
Los Angeles, California 90012

LAX

Van Nuys

City of Los Angeles

Re: Council File 18-0845 / Single Stall Restrooms
Eric Garcetti 
Mayor

Dear Honorable Councilmembers,Board of Airport 
Commissioners

Assembly Bill 1732 was approved by the State in September 2016, and required that all 
single-user toilet facilities be identified as all-gender facilities as of March 1, 2017. 
Pursuant to motion 19-0845 (O’Farrell/Rodriguez), I am happy to report that Los Angeles 
World Airports has fully complied with Assembly Bill No. 1732.
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We completed installation of 94 all-gender restroom identification signs in places of 
public congregation in terminals and tenant facilities. Temporary signs were placed to 
meet the March 1, 2017 commencement date, with permanent signage completed by 
February 1, 2018.Deborah Flint 

Chief Executive Officer

If you have any questions about this matter, your staff may contact Mark Adams, LAWA 
Government Affairs Director at (424) 646-5114 or madams2@lawa.org.
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